
PALMYRA ELEMENTARY PTO

The PTO is so excited to share that APEX 
FUN RUN netted over $78,000!!!! This is an

AMAZING total and surpassed our 
fundraising goal for the year.  We are blown
away by YOUR generosity, participation, and 

support.  When you support the PTO you 
support YOUR CHILD and YOUR SCHOOL.

Thank You! Thank You! Thank you!
Happy Holidays, 

Amy Kensinger, PTO President 

Want to help plan PTO Events?
We need Chairpersons! 

Looking for leadership 
opportunities? 

We are looking for a 
Vice President for next year. 

Need to boost your resume with
volunteer work? 

Join us!

12/3-  Book Fair 10-1pm
 @ Pine Cafeteria
12/12 - Pine Winter Concert
12/13- Forge Winter Concert
12/13-  Elementary Walk 
in Literacy Wonderland
6pm @Lingle
12/19- Northside Winter Concert
12/20- Lingle Winter Concert

APEX FUN RUN
$78,000!!!!

Due to the MASSIVE SUCCESS 
of Apex, we will not be holding
any more fundraisers this year.

THANK YOU!!!!
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 PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

FUNDRAISERS SCHOOL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US:
GENERAL PTO EMAIL: 

palmyraelemschoolspto@gmail.com
PRESIDENT EMAIL: 

palmyraptopres@gmail.com

INTERESTED IN
VOLUNTEERING?

WE WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP!
CONTACT US TODAY

SOCIAL MEDIA
Facebook: PalmyraElemtaryPTO

Instagram: pasd_elem_pto
Twitter: PASD_Elem_PTO

12/5- Free Family Fun Night
Winter Wonderland @ Pine Street Elem. 
6-8pm- Santa, cookies, hot cocoa & crafts!

12/16- Teacher Appreciation: Cheer Cart

NO DEC. PTO MEETING

1/17- PTO MEETING @ Lingle Library  6:30pm

PTO NEWSLETTER

Have a Safe, Happy and

Wonderful Break!

UPDATES


